
Truck 59 Ciderhouse 
3191 Boucherie Road, West Kelowna, V1Z 3M6 

 

 

Truck59 Ciderhosue 

3887 Brown Rd 

West Kelowna, BC, V4T 2J3 

778-754-1551 

cheers@truck59cider.com  

January 27th, 2025 

Re: Letter of intent for Special Event Endorsement 
 
Dear Kandice, 
 

I am writing to formally express our intent to apply for a special event endorsement license for Truck59 
Ciderhouse, located at 3887 Brown Rd. We are eager to enhance our offerings by hosting a variety of 
events, including weddings, corporate events, local artisan markets, movie nights, and more. Our 
Ciderhouse has become a beloved venue in the community, and we believe that this endorsement will 
help us further contribute to the local economy, culture, and social life. 
 
Our Ciderhouse is uniquely suited to host such events, offering a large open space with lake, orchard and 
mountain views, providing a large grassy area and stone pad perfect for ceremonies. We have ample 
amounts of parking in our parking lot with wheelchair accessibility.   The proposed events will allow us to 
provide a versatile space for the local community to gather, celebrate, and engage in meaningful activities. 
By incorporating local artisans and businesses into events like markets, we aim to strengthen our 
relationships with surrounding small businesses while offering patrons a unique and memorable 
experience. 
 
We understand the responsibility that comes with hosting events that involve alcohol service and are 
committed to adhering to all necessary regulations and guidelines to ensure the safety and enjoyment of 
our guests. We will ensure proper staff training and maintain a high standard of service during all events, 
complying with all local laws and ordinances related to event management and alcohol consumption. 
 
We appreciate your consideration of this request and are happy to provide any additional information or 

documentation required to support our application. We look forward to the opportunity to discuss this 

further and work with your office to ensure that our proposed events are in full compliance with local 

licensing requirements. 

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Best Regards, 

       Jason Parkes 
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